
Notice Of Board Reassignment

Dear Bristol Harbour Homeowners,Dear Bristol Harbour Homeowners,

The BHVA Board has unanimously agreed and voted to rearrange and refreshThe BHVA Board has unanimously agreed and voted to rearrange and refresh
the executive positions given the recent vacancies of the Facilities Chair andthe executive positions given the recent vacancies of the Facilities Chair and
Treasurer positions.Treasurer positions.

President - Will KimPresident - Will Kim
Vice President - Ted RussellVice President - Ted Russell
Treasurer - Bruce HuntTreasurer - Bruce Hunt
Secretary - Laura HalleranSecretary - Laura Halleran
Facilities Chair - Bruce HuntFacilities Chair - Bruce Hunt
Environmental Committee - Laura HalleranEnvironmental Committee - Laura Halleran

Thank you,Thank you,
Julie PrincipeJulie Principe


